From: <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>

Date: Mon, Nov 21, 2022 at 3:54 PM
Subject: <b>Updates from Go to Training<b>
To:

Dear WV Birth to Three Practitioners and Service Coordinators,

Please note the following information from Go to Training.

Starting November 26, 2022, Go to Training will no longer support Internet
Explorer.

To join trainings from a browser after this date, please use Edge, Chrome, or
Firefox.

To learn more about the Go to Training System requirements, visit this link:

https://support.goto.com/training/help/goto-training-system-requirements-for-attendees.

This is a good reminder to all to make sure we have updated our computers recently
and refreshed our browser(s) so we have the most current web links.

Wishing you a wonderful Thanksgiving!

The WV Birth to Three Professional Development Team
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